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NEWSLETTER 

 

Reception:  Elsie Brunson 

Year 1:  Niamh Macvean 

Year 2:  Aria Ovaisi 

Year 3:  Eli Bowler 

Year 4:  Rocco Movafagh 

Year 5:  Peter McEnnis 

Year 6: Michaela Wickens 

Upcoming dates 
https://www.meads.e-sussex.sch.uk/coming-
events  
 

Last Day of Term 3 Friday 11th February 

First Day of Term 4 Monday 21st February 

3rd March—World Book Day  

This Week 

House Points Winners this week  RUBY 

The School Council has new members this term. They have 
already started research for their latest project, a sensory 
garden on the school field. 

Reception - Finlay and Mahan 

Year 1 - Aila and Athos 

Year 2 - Grace and William 

Year 3  - Matthew and Carissa 

Year 4 - Priya and Zak 

Year 5 -Peter and Stella 

Year 6 - Livvy and Willem 

Healthy Snacks  

Please can you ensure that only fruit 

or vegetables are brought in for 

morning break snacks. Dried fruit (eg, 

raisins, dried apricot) are also 

acceptable. 

Fruit Winders, YoYos, snack bars may 

be added to packed lunch boxes, 

but not for morning break time. 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are 

provided free fruit as part of the 

Schools Fruit and Vegetable Scheme. 

It’s great to have Mrs Bettles back in school! She is doing some 
KIT (keeping in touch) days, working with staff and children, 
before she returns officially from her maternity leave. After 
Easter, she will work part time and will take over from Mrs 
White teaching year 5 on a Friday. Mrs Foster is now a 
permanent member of staff (working 4 days per week), and 
will continue to be Year 5’s class teacher.  
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This week 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Reception had an unexpected visitor this wee! An egg appeared in their classroom. A day later, the egg 
had gone but a rather large dinosaur took its place. The children have been looking at fossils and creating 
skeletons as part of their Dinosaurs project this tern. 

 
It was a busy week in Year 2Exploring the continent of Europe in Geography, a fun Dance lesson and 
introducing coding and algorithms in Computing by giving and following clear instructions to create 
models.  



Reminder:  Bag 2 School  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


